
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  

Becoming a councillor is a rewarding experience. 
It gives you the opportunity to help your local 
community and be part of a dedicated team 
representing residents in Forton and Sutton. 

If you live or work in Forton Parish, particularly in 
Sutton as we have no representation there, and 

can attend 5 meetings a year we would be 
delighted to hear from you. 

To express your interest or find out more please 
email the clerk: fortonclerkcarol@yahoo.co.uk or 

contact us through our website 
https://www.forton-pc-staffs.org.uk 
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